
Saint Paul & Saint Patrick Catholic Parishes 
Mass Intentions, Prayer Opportunities & Stewardship 

 

               The Sanctuary Candle  

                   Burns This Week  

        In Memory of Diane Leininger 

  By Family 

St. Patrick 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
Anniversary Blessings 

Special Collection for Trinity Dome 
 Sun. – May 14  

9:30 am   Gloria Holisky, by Elaine Scullion 
 

Monday, May 15 
9:00 am    Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion 
  Prayer Leader:  Lynn Eskay 
   Musician: John Simonds 
 

Wednesday, May 17 
9:00 am   Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion 
   Prayer Leader:  Judy Nelson 
   Musician: John Simonds 
 
 

SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 Sun. – May 21  
9:30 am   George Keagy, by The Highfield Family 

STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT:       

 

 

    “The stone which the builders rejected 
has become the cornerstone.”  
          -1 PETER 2:7 
    Everyone is given unique gifts.  Many 
people are able to recognize their talents 
and abilities, but there are many people who are 
unsure of their gifts.  This may make them feel 
worthless.  If you know someone who is struggling 
for a direction in life, give them a little 
encouragement.  Help them discern how they might 
use their skills.  No gift is too small or insignificant. 

St. Paul Sunday/Holy Day Collections:  
 

May 7  (Parish Collections)……...…………..........$ 9,948 
May 7 30 (Church Upkeep)……….……………….$    518 
May 7 (Catholic School)………………………….  $ 1,052 
 
May 8, 2016 (Parish Collections)..$ 9,193 

St. Patrick Sunday/Holy Day Collections:  
 

Attendence:  151 
 

May 7 (Regular Parish Collections)………….....$ 2,501 
May 7 (Restoration)……………………………....$    267 
May 7 (Holy Land)……...…………….…………..$      80 

 

St. Paul 
 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
Anniversary Blessings 

  Special Collection for Trinity Dome 
        Sat. & Sun.—May 13 & 14 
4:30 pm - Mass for all Living & Deceased Mothers 
 

8:00 am - Mass for all Living & Deceased Mothers 
 

11:15 am - Mass for all Living & Deceased Mothers 
 

5:30 pm - Spanish Mass 
 
 
 
 

Monday:  May 15 
 

8:00 am – Dr. & Mrs. Paul Corso, by Son, Tom &  
    Daughter, Carol & Family 
   
 

Tuesday:  May 16 

8:00 am - Frank Barton, by Betty & Family 
 
 

Wednesday:  May 17 

9:00 am - Tom Barrett, by The Barrett Family 
6:00 pm - May Crowning - Blessed Mother of God, church 
 
 

Thursday:  May 18 

8:00 am - Betty (Sobotka) Conroy, by Dotti & Dan & 
                Dorothy & Steve 
6:30 pm - Rosary Cenacle 
 

Eucharistic Adoration:  (8:30 am until 7:45 am Friday) 
 

 

Friday:  May 19 
8:00 am - Special Intention 

 
SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

         Sat. & Sun.—May 20 & 21 
4:30 pm - Helen Hurray, by Matilda Tolson & 
          John Paul Tolson 
 

8:00 am - Mass for Parishioners 
 

11:15 am - Frank Soldo, by Wife, Polly 
 

5:30 pm - Spanish Mass 

    Bulletin announcements for May 28th are due 

Thursday by 2:00 pm, May 18th.  E-mail: 

agunning@stpaulsalem.org.   

http://www.diocesan.com/ohio/details.php?gid=159&sgid=&pid=13171


Salem & Leetonia, OH – May 14, 2017 

St. Paul’s $3,500+ Bingo Format 
 May 16th at 6:30 pm in St. Paul Gym 

With Purchase of $10 Master Set - Get 1 Free Early Bird Card 
Free Master Set for your Birthday Week 

 Father Bob’s Corner .  
 
Dear Friends, 

 
Do not let your hearts be troubled.   
You have faith in God; have faith also in 
me.     --  John 14:1 
 

    “Things will work out,” was the advice my mom often 
would give my sisters and brothers and me when “our 
hearts were troubled” over things.  I think she was inclined 
to give herself the same advice.  And today’s Gospel gives 
us similar words from the mouth of Jesus.  Having faith 
doesn’t mean we will be without concerns, just that our 
concerns need to be seen in respect to the bigger picture of 
faith in God and in Jesus.  When concerns threaten to 
“trouble our hearts” it’s time to go exercise – our faith. 
 

Happy Mother’s Day! 
 

    God bless all our mothers on this Mothers Day.  It’s a 
great opportunity to honor our mothers with our love and 
prayers, our gratitude and gifts.  It’s also time to honor our 
deceased mothers by praying for them and remembering 
them at Mass. 
 

    Francisco and Jacinta Marto should now have been 
proclaimed saints during Pope Francis’ pilgrimage to 
Fatima.  The two children were 9 and 7 years old, 
respectively, when they experienced, with their cousin Lucia 
dos Santos, the first vision of a beautiful lady whom we 
have come to call Our Lady of Fatima.  Francisco died on 
April 4, 1919 (at age 10) and Jacinta died on February 20, 
1920 (at age 9).  They died during the influenza epidemic of 
that time. 

    During the Month of MAY, 
there will be Daily Recitation of 
the ROSARY,  Sunday through 
Friday at 6:30 pm, and Saturday at 
4:00 pm. 

Attention Graduating Seniors 

 

    On Sunday, May 28th, at the  
8:00 am Mass, Father Bob will be 
honoring all the seniors who are 
members of St. Paul Parish & are graduating from 
high school this year.   
    A breakfast will follow in the school gym for 
seniors & their families.  Please call the parish office 
to RSVP.  Invitations have been mailed.  If you or 

someone you know did not receive an 
invitation, please call the parish office at  
330-332-0336 by May 15th. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
    During this 100

th
 Anniversary of Our 

Lady of Fatima, let us do our part to 
pray, offer penances, and open our 
hearts to conversion.  This Mothers 
Day is a time to become better 
acquainted with our Blessed Mother 
who tells us, “My Immaculate Heart 
will triumph.”  As we honor her, let us 
ask her to help us to purify our hearts for God. 
 
    St. Paul School Gala was a success and a good time for 
fun and fellowship.  I want to thank our donors, sponsors, 
volunteers and all those who attended.  Thank you to our 
St. Paul Home and School Association for helping to 
sponsor the event.  Our St. Paul School Staff served in 
numerous ways.  Kiko Auctioneers were efficient (and 
entertaining, I might add).  Our Principal,  
Mr. David Pancurak, worked especially hard to make the 
Gala a go!  God bless all of you. 
 
    St. Patrick and St. Paul Parish Councils met within the 
last week or so.  Talk to our members about what went on 
at the meetings. 
 
    I could add more this week, but space has run out.  
Happy Fifth Sunday of Easter! 
 

With love and prayers,  
 

   Father Bob Edwards 

Remember in your Prayers: 
 

Samuel Adams 
 

          Who Died May 8th  

http://www.diocesan.com/ohio/details.php?gid=&sgid=&pid=6181


Saint Paul  & Saint Patrick Announcements 

St. Patrick 
 

Sister Lin Howley, OP will celebrate 75 years of 
Religious Profession on Saturday, May 20th. 

If you would like to Send her a card her address is: 
Sister Lin Howley, OP: 

1230 West Market Street 
Akron, Ohio 44313-7108 

 
    All parishioners are welcome to join us for coffee & 

doughnuts next Sunday morning (5/21) after 
Mass in the Parish Hall.  This will be the final 
Coffee & Donuts until September. 
  There will be a K of C meeting next 

Sunday (5/21) at 11:00 AM, after coffee & donuts in 
the St. Patrick Meeting Room.  
  

500 Club Weekly Drawing Winners: 
 

Winner of week #12 drawing for $25 was  
     Patrick Kiliany 
Winner of week #13 drawing for $25 was Mary Eskay 
Winner of week #14 drawing for $25 was Eve Rance 
   

    Please join the rosary group for the rosary 
before Sunday Mass each Sunday in May, at 
about 8:55 am. 
 

 
    Resisting Happiness Book Discussion 
will be held on Tuesday, May 16th and May 
30th at 6:00 pm in the St. Barbara room.  All 
are welcome.  
 
 

 
 

Next weekend’s (5/20) lawn mowing team is  
    Tom Rodrick. 
The following weekend (5/27) is Bum Baker. 

Catholic Men’s Fellowship 
The next meeting is Wednesday,  
May 17th at 7:30 pm in the Rectory 
Meeting Room.  All Catholic men are welcome. 

COLLECTING DIAPERS 
    The Diaper Bank at Making Kids Count exists to fill an 
unmet critical need for diapers among the most vulnerable 
in our community. None of the “safety net” programs pay 
for or provide diapers, not WIC, Food Stamps or Medicare, 
leaving those with the fewest resources even fewer options. 
Making Kids Count distributes over 10,000 diapers a 
month to partner agencies, one of which is Centro San 
Pablo. 
PLEASE HELP by making a donation of disposable diapers. 
Collection boxes will be available at the front entrance of 
the church during the first three weeks of May. (If you 
would rather make a financial contribution, you can drop 
that off at the parish office during the same time period.) 

May Crowning 
Coronacion de la Virgen Maria 

 

    Please join the First Communicants and 
Confirmadi for a prayer service in 
devotion to Mary, the Blessed Mother of 
God, Wednesday, May 17th at 6:00 p.m. 
at St. Paul Church. 
    All parishioners are invited to participate and bring a 
flower for the processional. 

“Scrip Gift Cards”     
    Think of St. Paul’s gift card program for those 
special spring occasions - Mother’s & Father’s Day, 

graduations & weddings, etc.  St. Paul’s 
Church gift cards are a great gift for any of 
these occasions & more.  They are available 

from a variety of retailers in various denominations.  
Please visit the scrip representatives at the back of 
church after the 4:30 pm and 8:00 am Masses & before 
the 11:15 am Mass each weekend or call Beth at 330-
332-8185,. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Bob Evens Fundraiser 

    St. Paul’s Knights of Columbus Council 
1818, will be holding a fundraiser at the 
Salem Bob Evans on Wednesday, May 24th 

from 6:00 am to 10:00 pm - dine in or carryout. 
 

    15% of your bill will be donated back to the 
Knights of Columbus to help fund their charities.  A 
flyer will be in the pews the weekend of May 20th & 
21st, as well as available at the back of church.  This 
flyer needs to be presented at the cash register or a 
copy of this bulletin for the Knight’s to get the 15% 
credit.  Please come and support Council 1818.  For 
more information call Gary at 330-332-8185 or 
contact any Knight. 

55+Group Luncheon 
    The next 55+ Group Luncheon is on 
Wednesday, May 17th at 11:30am at Dale Shaffer 
Library meeting room. 
    Plan to join us for an uplifting presentation by 
Austin Hutton, P.T., a hometown guy helping our 
community with their physical therapy needs.  Please 
remember to make your luncheon reservation by 
calling the Parish office or via email:  
sspaul.patrickplus@gmail.com.   



Diocesan & Local Events – May 14, 2017 

2017 Bishop’s Appeal  
 

    Our parish joined with parishes 
throughout the Diocese of Youngstown in 
making a commitment to the 2017 

Bishop’s Appeal for Catholic Charities and Church.   
 

  Thank you to those members of our parishes who have 
responded to the in-mail phase. 
 

  There has been an ever-increasing number of needy 
persons coming to Catholic Charities for help, and they 
depend on our support of the Bishop’s Appeal. 
    This year, St. Paul’s goal is $55,788; $43,410 has 
been pledged to date; & St. Patrick’s goal is 
$12,932; $9,642 has been pledged to date. 
 

  Please help calling the Diocese of Youngstown.  
They are still accepting pledges. 

The Catholic Divorce Survival  
Guide in Lisbon 

 

    Part I of the Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide will be 
offered on Tuesday, May 16, 23 & 30 from 6:00 to 7:30 
pm, in the St. George Parish Hall, 271 W. Chestnut, Lisbon.  
All divorced and separated Catholics are welcome to attend.  
There is no cost. 
    The Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide is a DVD-based 
series with accompanying materials created to bring hope 
and healing to divorced and separated Catholics. 

    The Feast of the 
Ascension of the 
Lord is celebrated on 
Sunday, May 28th.  In all 
the Dioceses of Ohio, the 
Feast of the Ascension of 
the Lord has permanently 

been transferred to Sunday.  Each year it will occur on 
what would be the 7th Sunday of Easter. 

Memorial Service 
for Miscarried or 

Stillborn Children 
 

    Sunday, May 21st, at 2:00 

pm in the chapel at: 

 Calvary Cemetery, Youngstown 

(248 Belle Vista Ave) 
 

“Before I formed you in the  womb I knew you, 

before you were born I dedicated you….” 

     -Jeremiah 1:5 

MOTHERS’ DAY 

    The modern holiday of Mother's 
Day was first celebrated in 1908, 
when Anna Jarvis held a memorial 
for her mother at St Andrew's 
Methodist Church in Grafton, West 

Virginia. ... In 1914, Woodrow Wilson signed a 
proclamation designating Mother's Day, held on the 
second Sunday in May, as a national holiday to 
honor mothers.  

Opportunities for: 
College Students,  
Recent Graduates 

 

    The Ursuline Sisters of Youngstown 
have immediate opportunities for 

college students and recent graduates: Nonprofit 
Management or Education Specialist/AmeriCorps 
Employee. Candidates must be college graduates ages 
21+. Position will run one year. Employees will assist 
in a variety of duties with Ursuline Sisters ministries; 
Digital Communications Specialist/Graphic Artist: 
This is an unpaid internship. Student will create web 
content, Social Media items, etc.; Summer Service 
Learning Volunteer: We have openings in education 
for children, social service work, and companions/
computer education for senior citizens and more. 
Additional information is available at theursulines.org 
under “Ready to make a difference?” All interested 
parties should contact Sister Norma Raupple at 330-
261-4729 as soon as possible.  

The Knights of Columbus sponsors “Our Lady of 
Guadalupe Silver Rose Program” each year.  We 

honor the Blessed Virgin, under her 
title of Our Lady of Guadalupe, 
Patroness of America, and we also 
reaffirm our commitment to the 
sanctity of life and our devotion to 
our Lady. 
 

This prayer service will take place in 
the Diocese of Youngstown: 
 

Tuesday, May 30, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
in St. Columba Cathedral 
 

Thursday, June 1, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Log Cabin in Dungannon 

http://theursulines.org/


Saint Paul & Saint Patrick Catholic Parishes 
Activities & Church Ministries 

ST. PAUL’S PARISH  
    ACTIVITIES 

For the Week Ahead: 
 

 
 
 
Saturday:  May 13th   
9:00 am - Noon    Mother’s Day Brunch, gym 
 
 
 

Sunday:  May 14th -  
No Activities Scheduled 
 
 

Monday:  May 15th      
 

11:00 – 5:00 pm    Centro San Pablo Open 
12:30 pm  Legion of Mary, Rectory Mtg. Room   
6:30 pm    Boy Scouts, gym 
7:00 pm    K of C, Rectory Meeting Room 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday:  May 16th  
11:00 – 5:00 pm    Centro San Pablo Open 
 

6:30 pm    Bingo, Scullion Hall  
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday:  May 17th  
11:30 am    55+ Senior Luncheon, Dale Schaefer  
      Library 
1:00 - 4:00 pm    St. Paul/St. Patrick’s  
            55+Activities, Rectory Mtg. Rm. 
6:00 pm    Blessed Virgin May Crowning 
7:30 pm    Catholic Men’s Fellowship, 
    Rectory Meeting Room 
 

Thursday:  May 18th   
6:30 pm    Rosary Cenacle, Church 
 
 
 

Friday:  May 19th  
No Activities Scheduled 
 

Saturday:  May 20th   
9:00 am - 4:00 pm    Salem Public Library 
      Book Sale, gym 
6:00 pm    4th Degree K of C, Rectory Meeting Rm. 
 
 

Sunday:  May 21st -  
9:00 - 10:30 am    Donuts & Coffee 
12:30 pm    RCIA, Parish Living Room 
 

Thanks to our Sponsor of the Week  

BH TIRE SERVICE CENTER Ad 

ST. PAUL CHURCH MINISTRIES: 

Sat. - Sunday, May 20th and May 21st   
        Lectors:          Ministers of Holy Communion: 
 

4:30 pm    Mimi Johnson  P. Schaff, N. Heestand, 
    K. Meissner, F. Wolken, 
                S. DeLoach 
 

8:00 am    Homer Huprich  R. Markovich, R. McClish, 
    Linda Cosgrove  D. Miller, G. Toot, 
             Sr. Mary Ann 
 

11:15 am    Andrew Dzuracky S. O’Donnell, M.C. Bixler, 
     Rosalyn Hardgrove M. Wendel, P. McGrath, 
               P. Morrissey 
 
 

 Liturgy of the Word with Children 
11:15 am - Stefanie Moran 

 

Ushers:  May 20th and May 21st   
t 

4:30 pm    T. Yuhaniak, R. Clunen, B. Roelen, B. Huffman 
8:00 am     L. Markovich, B. Cody, M. Belaney, C. Navarra 
11:15 am   D. Plegge, J. Staudt, L. DiMuzio 

 

Daily Altar Servers:   
           May 15th - May 19th  
  Evan Heestand & Ethan Heestand 
 

 
Altar Servers:  May 20th and May 21st   
4:30 pm    Ethan, Manny & Luke Heestand 
8:00 am    Brock, Jed & Brynn Smith 
11:15 am    Molly & Morgan Briceland, Abbey Crawford 

St. Patrick: 
OFFICE HOURS:  Monday – Friday, 9:00 – 3:30 pm 

Sister Joan’s Office Hours: 
Mon & Wed 9:30am – 4:00pm 

330-427-6577 
Dial 330-427-2249  

after 4:00 pm 
For an Emergency after Hours 

Dial St. Paul Parish - 330-332-0336  

ST. PATRICK CHURCH MINISTRIES: 
 

Sunday, May 21st:  
 

Greeters:  Karen Orr, Ron & Karen Bulford 
  
 
 

     Lectors:          Ministers of Holy Communion: 
9:30 am   
 Carol Ryan  Jeff Kiliany 
  Nancy Altomare Cindy Rodrick 
 

Altar Servers:      Elisabeth Lorch, Andrew Beck,  
     Case Henderson 



Salem & Leetonia, OH – May 14, 2017 

St. Paul Church 
Established 1881 

Mission Statement 
    St. Paul Parish in Salem, OH is a Roman Catholic com-
munity in the Youngstown Diocese.  We are called by 
baptism to continue Christ’s mission through education, 
example and service.  We are nourished by Word, Wor-
ship, and Sacrament.  We dedicate ourselves to minister 
through the sharing of time, talent and treasure. 
 

Pastoral Ministry Staff 
Rev. Robert Edwards, Pastor  330-332-0336 

Patrick Morrissey   330-332-0336 

  Business Manager 
Sr. Rene Weeks, OP   330-332-0336 

  Hispanic Ministry 
Patti Schaff,             1-216-246-0087 

  Lay Minister to the Sick & Shut-Ins 
Peggy Fitch,    330-332-0336 

  Coordinator of Religious Education, C.C.D. 
David Pancurak, School Principal 330-337-3451 

Joe McKim, Organist & Music Director 330-720-0670 

Concetta Yeager, Finance Officer 330-332-0336 

Alice Gunning, Office Manager  330-332-0336 
 
 

St. Paul Parish Pastoral Council  2016-2019 
Rose Bedell  330-337-8353 

       Bernice Clark        502-655-0285 
Rev. Robert Edwards 330-332-0336 
Homer Huprich  330-537-4432 

       Rudy Markovich       330-337-8939 
       Donna Szanny        330-337-6262 

Tony Tenzek  330-223-1477 
Dee Stryzinski  330-332-0437 

  
 
 

St. Paul Parish Finance Council 
Greg Arcuri  330-853-6132 
Rose & Roger Converse 330-222-1813 
Dave Roberts  330-614-2063 
Betty Brothers  234-567-1223 
Rev. Robert Edwards 330-885-4880 
Jackie Berthold  330-332-8306 

St. Patrick Church 
Established 1861 

Mission Statement 
    St. Patrick Parish in Leetonia in collaboration with St. 
Paul Church in Salem is part of the Roman Catholic Dio-
cese of Youngstown, Ohio. We are called by baptism to 
live the Word of God as we celebrate Jesus’ presence in 
our lives.  In the Spirit of Jesus we serve our neighbors in 
the Church community and world using our time, talent 
and treasure.  
 

Pastoral Ministry Staff – 330-427-6577 
Sr. Joan Franklin, OP        Pastoral Administrator 
Rev. Robert R. Edwards    Canonical Administrator 
Mr. Lawrence Pasko        Deacon  
Mr. Joe McKim        Music Director 
Mrs. Judy Kiliany        Pro-Life Coordinator 
Toni Manzetti         CCD Coordinator 
Brian & Stacey Beck        Youth Ministry Coordinators 
Concetta Yeager        Finance Officer 
 

St. Patrick Parish Pastoral Council 
 

Judy Altomare  330-427-6522 
Judy Amprim  330-853-9475 
James Campbell  330-427-6440 
Joyce Champney  330-817-0115 
Terry George  330-921-8711 
Linda Lutz  330-427-6168 
Toni Manzetti  330-853-5489 
Suzanne Tobuck  330-427-6188 
Ex officio Members - Deacon Larry Pasko 

                                   Sister Joan Franklin, OP 
                                   Father Robert Edwards 
Secretary - Candy Steele 330-427-6469 

 
 

St. Patrick Parish Finance Council 
Mary Selway  330-562-1347 
Candy Steele  330-427-6469 

  Ex0fficio Members: 
Deacon Larry Pasko 330-427-6134 
Sister Joan Franklin, OP 330-427-6577 
Rev. Robert Edwards 330-332-0336 
Concetta Yeager  330-332-0336 

Holy Day & Weekday Masses:  Consult Bulletin  
 

Confessions:  Saturdays, 3:30 – 4:00 pm, or by appointment 
 

Baptisms:  Make arrangements with Parish Office during pregnancy:  
          Preference:  1st Sunday of the month at Masses 

  Option:  1:15 pm, 3rd Sunday of month   
 

Marriages:  Make arrangements with Parish Priest, as soon as engaged, at least six months before desired wedding date 
 

Communion to Shut-Ins:  Please inform Parish Office about the Sick or Aged who are unable to come to Church. 
 

Prayer Chain:  Mimi Johnson  330-222-2467 
 

Website:  www.stpaulsalem.org  School Website:  www.stpaul.k12.oh.us 
Fax Number:  330-332-7982 

http://www.stpaulsalem.org
http://www.stpaul.k12.oh.us

